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Class 4 visit to Botanic Gardens, Durham 

Monday 20th May 2019 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Class 4 will visit the Botanic Gardens in Durham to further their learning about climate change and the 

importance of the rainforests. The visit will take place on Monday 20th May and children will travel to 

and from the Botanic Gardens by coach. We will leave at approximately 9:30am and return by the end of 

the school day.  

 

During the visit, children will be given a tour of the gardens by award-winning head gardener, Mike 

Hughes. They will explore seed dispersal, plant life cycles and habitats. There will be a handling session 

of hissing cockroaches and stick insects as well as carnivorous plants.  

 

As it is a full day visit, your child will need a packed lunch. Please indicate on the slip below your 

preferred option. If your child receives school meals, they will be provided with a school packed 

lunch unless indicated otherwise on the slip below. This will be free of charge for children who are 

in receipt of free school meals. 

 

We ask for a voluntary contribution of £5.00 to be made to help support towards the cost of the trip. 

Should insufficient funds be raised, we may have to cancel this exciting opportunity. Please complete 

and return the attached slip no later than Friday 10th May.  

 

Thank you in advance for your support and if you have any queries, please do not hesitate to ask the 

school office. 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

Melissa Morton 

Deputy Head Teacher 

              

Class 4 - Visit to Botanic Gardens at Durham 20.05.19 (MM) 

 

Child’s name:          

 

I will make a voluntary contribution of £5.00 towards visit and transport costs via Parent Pay no later 

than 13.05.19.  Yes/No (PLEASE DELETE AS APPLICABLE) 

 

My child requires a packed lunch.    YES/NO (PLEASE DELETE AS APPLICABLE) 

I will provide my child with a packed lunch.  YES/NO (PLEASE DELETE AS APPLICABLE) 

 

Signed:  ____________________________ (Parent/Carer) 
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